
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this email in support of the proposed renovations for Hugos Manly. 

Having dined at Hugos many times and enjoyed the not only beautiful venue but staf, I believe 
the additional seating will support the business immensely. Additional seating would also 
provide local employment and tourism. This additional employment and tourism is incredibly 
important during an unpredictable landscape that we are currently experiencing.

I personally enjoy sitting outside whilst eating and even more so now with COVID restrictions. I 
look forward to seeing this much needed revamp of Hugos soon!

Kind regards,
Lauren Rice

3 Short Street, Enmore 2042
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